
NEUROBIOLOGY-TENURE-TRACK POSITION

The Department of Biology, University of Iowa, invites applications

for an anticipated tenure-track faculty position, rank and salary negotiable.

Any neurobiologist whose research interest is in an area of cellular,

“molecular or developmental neurobiology may apply. Preference will be

given to persons whose talents complement those of current faculty and

whose interests will facilitate interaction among existing research programs.

Postdoctoral experience is required. In addition to establishing a strong

research program, the successful applicant will be expected to participate

in undergraduate and graduate teaching. Applicationswill be considered as

they are received until the position is filled. Send curriculum vitae,

brief description of research goals, relevant publications and arrange to

have three letters of recommendation sent to: Dr. C.-F. Wu, Search Committee,

Department of Biology, University of Iowa, Iowa City, IA 52242. The

University of Iowa is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.


